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Message:
Dear Members of the Texas Senate,

I am writing as a concerned Texas resident to express
my strong opposition to the proposed redistricting
changes currently under consideration. Fair
representation is a cornerstone of our democracy,
and any attempt to redraw district lines must be
rooted in transparency, equity, and respect for the
diverse communities that make up our state.

Unfortunately, this redistricting proposal appears to
weaken the political voice of historically
underrepresented communities — particularly
communities of color — by diluting their voting power.
Redistricting should reflect population growth and
demographic shifts, not be used as a tool for partisan
advantage or to silence voices critical to our
democratic process.

I urge you to reject any maps that are gerrymandered
or that reduce fair representation. Instead, I call on
you to support an open, community-driven
redistricting process that protects voting rights and
ensures that all Texans have an equal voice in our
government.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Ian Cochran
Harris County








